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Two Injured in Jefferson Co Wreck 
(KNZA)--A two-vehicle Jefferson County wreck Monday morning at the intersection of U.S. 24 and
U.S. 59 Highways about two miles east of Perry sent two to the hospital.

The Kansas Highway Patrol says a semi was southbound on U.S. 59 when it failed to stop at a stop
sign and struck an eastbound car on U.S. 24 on the driver’s side shortly before 2:50.

The driver of the car, 30-year-old Eudora resident Adam Wilcox III, and a passenger, 32-year-old
Katherine Riley, of Topeka, were transported to St. Francis Hospital in Topeka.    

The driver of the semi, 45-year-old Moran, Kansas resident Richard Goodman, was not hurt.

The Patrol says all the occupants were wearing seatbelts.
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